
School supply lists 
are posted on the 
website. 

 

Please return ALL 
signed documents 
for the upcoming 
school year. 

 

 

First day of 
school is August 
12! 

 

 

OTHER NEWS

LANGUAGE: 

 

Butterflies are so 
intriguing.  We 
will learn all about 
these wonderful 
insects.  The Very 
Hungry 
Caterpillar and 
Charlie The 
Caterpillar are 
both wonderful 
books that we will 
focus on this 
week.  Flannel 
boards, poems, 
songs and chants 
will also be 
taught. 

 

 

 

 

 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 

 

We will make so 
many different 
caterpillar/
butterfly 
projects this 
week.   We have a 
caterpillar name 
project, a 
caterpillar chain 
and a tracing 
worksheet. 
Prepare for some 
beautiful art work 
to come home! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONCEPT: 

 

The children will 
learn about the 
stages of a 
butterfly and 
metamorphosis.  
We have 
matching, block 
play, counting and 
pattern activities. 

The children are 
certainly going to 
enjoy this week! 

 

 

 

 

We have a special 
visitor coming to 
teach us all about 
Butterflies! 

  BOBBIE NOONAN’S CHILD CARE 

BUTTERFLY WINGS 


